lluminating Hope bThrough Peer Services

Are youin need of a peer whois understanding and
accepting of you? Rainbow Peer Project will begin
accepting LGBTQIA+ individuals for telehealth peer
services throughout the state in 2025.

Are you a peer who wants to become a Rainbow Peer?
Training will begin in the Fall of 2024.
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Visit https://pmhca.wildapricot.org/rpp ‘
for more information!



